
December 15, 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Faculty and Students, 
Millersville University remains committed to supporting our students through the challenges 
precipitated by the Covid pandemic. As a result of the university's decision to extend the P/F 
option for Fall semester grades, our policy on academic dismissals will be suspended for the Fall 
semester. Students whose academic standing is in jeopardy will be allowed to continue on 
probation through the conclusion of the Spring 2021 semester. 
 
Happy holidays! 
 
Vilas Prabhu 
 

 
 


